
Summer 2025  

Welcome to 4th Grade! We’re excited to begin the school year at Donovan. Below you will 
learn a little about your 4th grade teachers. The supplies you need for the first day of school 
are listed on the Donovan Elementary Website under Back to School. Please also purchase 
one plastic red folder, one plastic blue folder, one plastic green folder, and a plastic 
folder of your choice. Having these supplies ready for the first day will help us begin a 
successful year of learning. We look forward to meeting you at our conference in August.  
 
                Sincerely,  

Mrs. Bittman, Mrs. Terrell,  

and Mrs. McKinney  

Mrs. Bittman - Room 304  

Math and Science  

Mrs. Bittman has been teaching for 29 years. She is a graduate of Bowling Green 
State University with a degree in Elementary Education and also has a master’s degree from 
Northern Kentucky University. She lives in Lebanon with her husband and two boys. Mrs. 
Bittman loves watching her boys play sports, especially baseball.  

 

Mrs. Terrell - Room 308  

Language Arts and Social Studies  

Mrs. Terrell has been teaching for 22 years. She is a graduate of Miami University 

with a degree in Elementary Education and also has a master’s degree from the University 

of Dayton with a concentration in History. She lives in Lebanon with her husband and 

three guinea pigs. Mrs. Terrell loves to read, enjoys spending summer days at the pool, and 

likes to travel with her family.  

 

Mrs. McKinney - Room 310  

Intervention Specialist  

Mrs. McKinney has been an Intervention Specialist for 13 years. She is a graduate 
from the University of Cincinnati with a degree in Sociology and also has her master’s 
degree from Antioch University Midwest in Special Education. She lives in Lebanon with her 
husband and three kids. Mrs. McKinney loves spending time with her family and watching 
her kids play sports. 


